
 

 

 
          
         December 11, 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
ROBERT L. POWELL, CHAIR 
University of California 
Academic Council 
1111 Franklin Street, 12th Floor 
Oakland, CA 94607 
 
Re:  APM 430 – Visiting Scholars Proposed New Policy  
 
The proposal was forwarded to all Davis Division of the Academic Senate standing committees 
and Faculty Executive Committees within the schools and colleges for comment. Responses 
were received from the CAP Oversight Committee, Faculty Welfare, Graduate Council – 
Academic Planning and Development Committee, and Committee on Research.  
 
The Davis Division has reviewed and supports the proposed APM 430 to create a position for 
visiting scholars at the University of California. No concerns were identified, and Division 
currently has no comments or recommendations to offer for consideration.  
 

Sincerely,  

 
Bruno Nachtergaele, Chair 
Davis Division of the Academic Senate 
Professor: Mathematics 

 


